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ROLE OP PARENTS IN CHILDREN'S ART EDUCATION 

TO HE DISCUSSED AT MUSEUM 

Understanding Your Child's Art will be the subject of an illustrated 

talk by Marion P.T. Johnson on Friday, March 20, at 10:30 a.m. at the 

People's Art Center, 21 West 53 Street. Mrs. Johnson is head of the 

Educational Program at the Delaware Art Center in Wilmington. In her 

talk for parents she will cover such aspects as why the child needs 

art experiences, the parents' attitude toward the children's creative 

growth, and the kind of materials needed. The emphasis will be on the 

younger child with some reference to older age levels. 

This is one of four public meetings being held during the 11th 

Annual Conference of the Committee on Art Education, a national 

organization of art educators sponsored by the Museum of Modern Art. 

More than 500 members of % e Committee are expected to attend the 

l*-day conference which opens at the Museum on March 19. 

Tickets at $1.25 may be obtained for this discussion at the Mu­

seum, 11 West 53 Street. 


